
Financial Support Applications for Students Entering Higher Education in 2007/08 
 
 
You should by now have received the usual supply of financial support application packs 
for distribution to those of your students expecting to enter Higher Education in 
September 2007. If you cannot trace having received them yet and they have still not 
arrived by 7th March please let me know. 
 
I should be grateful if you would arrange for the packs to be issued as soon as possible 
and in any case no later than 16th March. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries about the application 
process.  
 
 
Sharon Jay 
Team Manager 
Student Support 
 
Tel : 01603 222439 


